
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                           17th March 2020 

 

 

Just School Wear want to reach out and let you know about the steps we are taking during these uncertain times. 

Despite everything going on around us we will be doing our best to deliver your child’s school uniform.  We have 

already secured stock for ‘back to school’ 2020 and we want to reassure you that we will have the stock to fulfil 

orders. 

We have taken the decision to shorten our store opening hours for the time being – this may change based on 

advice received from the government.  From next week, week beginning 23rd March our stores in Arnold, 

Bulwell, Long Eaton, West Bridgford & Bluecoat Aspley will only open on Saturday’s from 10am until 2pm. This 

will enable you to purchase uniform and collect online orders. 

For those of you who are staying at home we have put advice on our website www.just-schoolwear.co.uk to help 

you order the correct sizes for your child’s school uniform. 

We understand that uniform will not be at the top of everyone’s list of things to do, and the health, safety and 

wellbeing of our customers and staff are our utmost priority.   

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support and wish everyone well and good health in these 

unprecedented times. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Your JSW Team 

 

 

 


